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To whom it may concern

Velocity FTTP through IInet - PLEASE END TELSTRA EXEMPTIONS IN THE
SOUTH BRISBANE AREA!!!

Since Covid-19 restrictions commenced I have been working from home and using my
computer.  I need more mb's to conduct work and when I tried to get a better deal from my
provider (iinet) I realised that this could not happen because  of Telstra's stronghold in the
area and resultant lack of competition!! 
This means that I can't access a plan that is affordable!!!  The plans on offer in the South
Brisbane area are more expensive than those offered on nbn and other regulated
networks???

Please end the stronghold that Telstra has in this area to allow for IInet to offer affordable
plans!!!

Thanks in advance,

Virus-free. www.avg.com

http://www.avg.com/email-signature?utm_medium=email&utm_source=link&utm_campaign=sig-email&utm_content=webmail
http://www.avg.com/email-signature?utm_medium=email&utm_source=link&utm_campaign=sig-email&utm_content=webmail



